Anagaire

An tAth. Nigel O Gallachsir SP

Parish Office: 074-9548902
Web: www.annagryparish.ie
Email: pp.annagry@gmail.com
Facebook: @annagryparish

St Vincent de Paul: If you need
assistance from the S.V.P.
contact: 0874153727. More

details at the back of the Church.

Mass Bookings: Anyone wishing
to book a Mass or Christening
can do so by calling
074-9548902

Newsletter: Please submit any
items for inclusion in the
newsletter before 6pm on
Thursday to:

pp.annagry@gmail.com

Annagry Parish Child
Safeguarding Liaisons:

Dr Tony Delap 074-9532445,
Mary Logue 087-4164426,
Brid Rodgers 087-6218327

Criost liom

Criost liom, Criost romham,
Criost i mo dhiaidh, Criost istigh
ionam, Criost fum, Criost os mo
chionn, Criost ar mo lamh dheis,
Criost ar mo lamh chlé, Criost i
mo lui dom, Criosti mo
sheasamh dom, Criost i gcroi
achan duine atd ag cuimhneamh
orm, Criost i mbéal achan duine
a labhraionn liom, Criost i ngach
suil a dhearcas orm, Criost i
ngach cluas a éisteann liom.

Aifrinn na Seachtaine
Michael, Brigid & Michael Joseph Harley, Mullaghduff
Pro Populo
Month’s Mind: Eamonn Mac Giolla Bhride, Rann na Feirsde

Sat  29th May 6.30pm
Sun 30th May 9.00am

11.00am
Mon 31st May No Mass
Tues 1stJune 10.00am
Wed 2ndJune 7.00pm
Thurs 3rd June 10.00am
Fri  4thJune 7.00pm
Sat  5thlJune 6.30pm
Sun 6thJune 9.00am

11.00am

John Thomas Gallagher & John James Gallagher
Charlie, Johnny & McFadden Family, Calhame

John, Margaret & Brian Sweeney, Loughanure

James Sharkey, Mullaghduff

McBride Family

Pro Populo

Month’s Mind: Brid John Frainc Gallagher, Loughanure

Cuimhnitichain bas: Michael Sharkey Mullaghduff & Glasgow. Maura Conlon Nee O’Donnell,
Muff & Mullaghduff. Grainne Gallagher, Glassagh.

Attending Mass: It is now mandatory that face-mask coverings must be worn in the church. If
you would like to attend Mass in Annagry, please consider going to one of the weekday Masses
instead of a weekend Mass. There is more availability of space at weekday Masses, than at
weekends. If a family from one household comes to Mass, they can sit together. If there are two
couples, they can sit at each end of a pew, otherwise the maximum number of individuals per
pew will be two; with a maximum capacity of 50 in the church. You will be unable to stand at
the back of the chapel or on the stairs. A huge thankyou to our dedicated volunteers who
sanitize the church daily.

Important Parish Dates: The celebration of First Holy Communion/Chéad Chomaineach in
Annagry will take place on Saturday 14th August:

11am Scoil Eoin P4, Loch an Itir & Scoil Oilibhéir Pluincéid, Rann Na Feirsde.

1pm Scoil Naomh Duigh, Anagaire.

The Sacrament of Confirmation/ Céinearti will be conferred on Saturday 21st August:
11am Scoil Oilibhéir Pluincéid, Rann Na Feirsde & Scoil Eoin Pdl, Loch an Iuir.

1pm Scoil Naomh Duigh, Anagaire

Annagry Graveyard Sunday At a recent Diocesan Council of priests meeting, it was decided
with the Bishop, that outdoor parish graveyard services are not advisable this year, due to the
large numbers who normally attend and travel from elsewhere. Therefore there will be no
Annagry graveyard services this summer.

Holy Water: anyone who would like to have holy water blessed are asked to leave a small bottle
of water with their name on it on the table at the back of the church; it will be blessed and
ready for collection the following day.

Generation Tech: Do you need help using Zoom, Facebook, setting up a new phone, or
accessing online bingo? GenerationTech is here to help you! All technical questions are welcome
with no question too big or too small. We provide support to the older community countrywide,
and our helpline can be reached on 01-9633288, and our line is open from 8-8 every day. We
can also be found on Twitter @Covid19_tech and Facebook at

https://www.facebook.com/Covid19TechHelp/. Please do not be hesitate to give us a call today,

and our volunteers will be happy to assist you.

Naomh Muire Membership: Naomh Muire Membership

Club Membership is now available for non playing members within the community. The
deadline for membership renewal is fast approaching and we encourage anyone looking to
renew to do so. We appreciate the support of long standing members and welcome any new
members. Please contact Jimmy on 0872875170 if you would like to register. Go raibh maith
agat.




